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· If you are interested in submitting a project proposal, we request that you let us know as soon as possible by sending us an email at educate-it@uu.nl with the title and general description of your project. We will put everyone submitting proposals on similar subjects in touch with each other to coordinate submissions, improving everyone’s odds of success.

· On Monday, 18 September 2017, SURF will organise two informative meetings about the stimulus package: one on the Online Education column (this year’s theme: peer feedback and peer assessment) and one on the Open Course Materials column. All relevant documents, including the PowerPoint presentation and FAQ, will be made available on the SURF website.

· SURF will be organising a seminar for each column: one on 21 September 2017 (Open Course Materials) and one on 9 October 2017 (Online Education).

· SURF will also organise two workshops on 13 October and 2 November 2017. In those workshops, participants from educational institutions will be offered tips and tools for preparing a project proposal.

· A draft proposal should be submitted by email to educate-it@uu.nl on or before 16 November 2017. It is important for the Director of Education to be aware of this proposal, to approve its submission and to guarantee the required (matching) financial support. We require written confirmation of this approval and guarantee. SURF will place the project template on its site in early September.

· To increase the odds of success, the Educate-it programme will work with the Centre for Education and Learning and with ITS to review the draft proposals and return them to you, along with any feedback, on or before 21 November 2017.

· The final and complete proposal should be submitted by email to Educate-it on or before 4 December 2017: educate-it@uu.nl. This should include the following:
o    Project proposal (using template)
o    Project budget (using template)
o    Approval from faculty management for the required matching funds
· The Educate-it project team will work with the Centre for Education and Learning and with ITS will assess the final proposals, append an advisory, and submit them to the Executive Board.

· The Executive Board decides which projects will be submitted to SURF. Applicants will be informed by signed letter from the Executive Board whether their proposal was selected for submission no later than noon on 13 December 2017.

· Unlike in previous years, those applying for a grant will be personally responsible for submitting their proposals, including all the relevant documentation (signed letter from the Executive Board, any additional letters of intent, budget), through www.dus-i.nl. The deadline is 12 p.m. on Friday 15 December.

· We assume that the matching (funds at least equal to the amount requested in the grant application) will be arranged within the relevant faculties.
If you have any additional questions about this tender, we refer you to the SURF website:
· Online Education column:
https://www.surf.nl/innovatieprojecten/onderwijsinnovatie-met-ict/online-en-blended-onderwijs/stimuleringsregeling-open-en-online-onderwijs---online-onderwijs/index.html

· Open Course Materials column:
https://www.surf.nl/innovatieprojecten/onderwijsinnovatie-met-ict/toegang-tot-leermaterialen/stimuleringsregeling-open-en-online-onderwijs-%E2%80%93-pijler-open-leermaterialen/index.html
You may also submit your questions by email to educate-it@uu.nl.
